
 

 

Monday 23rd September 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

What a busy start to the term we have had! The children are settling well into their new classes and 

are all really enjoying our What a Wonderful World topic.  Please note: there is a change of date 

for the Year 2 Meet the Teacher meeting in the hall. The new meeting will be Friday 27th 

September at 9 am. Sorry for any inconvenience this may cause. We look forward to seeing as 

many of you as possible at the meeting.  

 

Reading Books 

Reading books are changed daily if an adult has signed the yellow reading record. We encourage the 

children to be independent and pop their reading folders into the basket (which is located in the 

classroom). They then collect their reading folders at the end of the school day ready to take home. 

We do remind the children daily but if their reading book has not been changed, it’s possible they 

have forgotten so please just ask us and we are more than happy to check.  

 

Home Learning   

We will be sending out the home learning for the first time on Monday 23rd September. The home 

learning is then due back the following Monday and is reviewed by their friends every Monday 

morning. It will become very clear when you receive the books back with a new home learning in each 

week. Spellings have been sent out already and will be tested every other Monday from now on. 

 

Bug Club and Mathletics 

We are currently in the process of moving the children’s year group/class on Bug Club and Mathletics. 

We will be sending out login details in reading records at some point during the next few weeks. 

Thank you for your patience as we know the children are extremely eager to get going on these.  

 

We like to think of  

ourselves as a very  

approachable team so  

please come and  

talk to us about any  

worries/concerns or 

if you have any questions. 

We like to help  

and will always endeavour  

to do our best.  

Thank you 

Year 2 Team  

Mrs Best 

Mrs Brooks 

Mrs Took 

Mrs Brown 

Mrs Pryor 

Miss Chittenden 

Mrs Botha 

Mrs Brosnihan 

Important Dates  
30th September- Book Fair in the hall Monday- Thursday after 

school 

2nd October- Key Stage 1 Reading Meeting 9.00-9.30am 

4th October- Individual school photos 

11th October- Red, White and Blue Day 

18th October- Harvest Festival 

23rd October- Parent Consultations 5-8pm 

24th October- Parent Consultations 1.15-5pm 

25th October- Break-up for half term- 2.50pm 
 

PE  

Every Thursday and Friday. Please 

make sure PE kits are in school.  

Reminder - hair needs to be tied 

back and no jewellery to be worn. 

Don’t forget to check the school 

website and join the Heather Ridge 

Facebook page! 



 

 

Mrs Norman 

 

 


